
AFTER WORDS COMMENT FROM OUR READERS 

Black Diamond must be great 
Dear Dan & Irene: 
I truly enjoy receiving and reading 

The Florida Green for two reasons: 
a) Excellently written, well-timed 

articles illustrated with good 
photographs. 

b) It keeps me up to date with my 
superintendent friends in Florida. 

Your magazine, containing light 
humorous articles as well as meaty turf 
stuff offers the reader a mix that makes 
for a good, enjoyable publication. A 
wealth of information and top-drawer 
pictures. 

As you might guess, I am way behind 
with my reading. More so than usual. 
Fact is, I just completed the Fall 1988 
issue — which prompts me to write. The 
article and photos on Black Diamond 
Ranch was a masterpiece! Reading it 
makes you want to play it! Must be 
great! And different from most courses in 
Florida. But simply stated, all your 
publications contain interesting articles 
and topnotch pictures — both very high 
quality. 

My best to you and all my friends in 
Florida. I am really looking forward to 
being in Orlando again next February 
and to see you all again (surely would 
love to play Black Diamond Ranch). 

Sincerely, 
Robert V. Mitchell 

The Greenbrier 
White Sulphur Springs, W. Va. 

Pleased to recommend 
I recently saw a copy of The Florida 

Green and I must tell you that I found it 
an impressive publication. 

As regional sales manager for 
BioTurf, Inc., it is part of my duties to 
recommend publications for our product 
line and I would certainly welcome an 
advertising rate schedule. 

- Dick Campbell 

Drooling In Arkansas 
I appreciate receiving your fine 

magazine. The golfing people at UALR 
and in Little Rock that I show it to drool 
over the beautiful greens. Everyone says 
you do a fine job in publishing the 
magazine. 

Have a fine year. 
-Jerry Crittenden 

U of Arkansas at Little Rock 

Student takes us to Ohio 
My name is Rob Kloska and I am 

interested in receiving The Florida 
Green while I am at superintendents 
school. I recently spent approximately 
six months at the Polo Club in Boca 
Raton under the direction of Rich 
Brogan, the superintendent and my 
brother. I am presently attending Nova 
University in Fort Lauderdale and I plan 
to transfer to Ohio State Agricultural 
and Technical Institute after Christmas. 

Your magazine has taught me much 
valuable information. 

-Rob Kloska 
Steubenville, Ohio 

Drying out some old joints 
Just a quick note to touch base with 

you —I am moving from my old 
hometown, Ark City, Kan., to 
Scottsdale, Ariz. I have got to get out of 
the snowballs and freezing weather. The 
year-around sunshine is for me. I have 
passed the 80-year-old mark and the old 
joints and body have got to be among 
the sunshine areas. 

I certainly enjoy and look forward to 
each issue of your publication. It stands 
alone in this field. I must say that I read 
it from cover to cover when I receive it. 
My hat is off to you, Dan. You are a true 
master of your profession. 

My son Craig has been working with 
Tom Fazio these past five years and I 
told him to touch base with you when he 
gets down your way. 

Sincerely, 
Dick Metz 

Scottsdale, Ariz. 

U T E C Bill Barnette 
P.O. Box 1665 

USED TURF EQUIPMENT CO. Hobe Sound, FL 33458 

• Do you want to purchase used equipment? 
• Do you want to sell used equipment? 
• U T E C will list — sell — move your used equipment. 
• Call for a catalog with pictures, descriptions and prices. 

(407)863-2424 • Mobile 1-285-0546 • 1-800-826-1480 (ext. 24) 




